
                           
  

  

  

  
March 14, 2023 

  

Re: Application of: 620-626 E. Boston Post Road, Mamaroneck, NY 10543  

 

To Whom It May Concern,   

  

  As requested, below is a chart showing what is allowed vs. what we are requesting in 

the way of a variance as well as the difference between the two. There is also a reference to 

the relative code sections.  

 

 
  

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact myself, Bryan Vasser at 203-

8828484.        
  

Kind Regards,   

  

    Bryan Vasser  

    Member  

 

 

   


